
 

BCIT Open House Snapshot 

 

Date: September 11, 2024 

Time: 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

Location: Wilsonville City Hall/ Willamette Room 1&2 

Attendance: Approximately 46 people  

Overview:  

The project team hosted an open house to share early design updates for the long-planned 
Boeckman Creek Interceptor and Trail Project. Community members were able to meet 
the project team, learn about design progress, and share questions or concerns. This is the 
third time the City has hosted an event to share project information and gather input from 
the community. Additional engagement opportunities are anticipated to help guide project 
development as design progresses.  
 
The project is currently at thirty percent design. The team 
shared preliminary design concepts with the community and 
asked for early input. Attendees reviewed a detail project 
map, renderings of the trail, and discussed the project’s dual 
focus: increasing the City’s sewer capacity to support the 
Frog Pond East and South neighborhoods and completing a 
regional trail link connecting Boeckman Road to Memorial 
Park. The combination of these infrastructure improvements 
and the improved trail will make it easier for people to walk, 
bike, and enjoy recreational activities, all while ensuring 
better maintenance access to the sewer system. Combining 
the capital projects into a single effort will reduce overall 
costs and the duration of construction.  

Key Themes for Attendees’ Questions and Comments  

• Trees and replanting 
• Safety of nearby residences  
• Privacy landscaping or fencing  
• Retaining wall 
• Possible trail amenities including wayfinding, interactive signage, benches, rest 

spots, accessibility, and overlooks  
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